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comment 1

The village of Wing already has a shop with
a licence to sell alcohol. Anti- social
behaviour exists around that shop as it is
and | see no need to increase the capacity
for more public nuisance In another area of
the village. Police resources are scarce in a
village. This is particularly pertinent as the
licence is requesting 7 days a week, 7:00-
22:00 permission.

The prevention of public nuisance

06/06/2020

comment 2

Providing liqueur licence to run from 07:00 -
22:00 7 days a week will cause a public
nuisance on the grounds of noise and
unsavoury behaviour in what is a
residential area. There will be the
inevitable clashes between residents and
the groups hanging round the shop late
into the evening. There is also a public
safety issue as there is simply no parking
available and Stewkley Road has a 100 plus
large lorries travel up and down it every
day, which with more people trying to visit
the shop will result at some pointin a
serious accident or death.

The prevention of public nuisance

06/09/2020

comment 3

We would like to register our concern
about this liquor licence application. There
is already a licenced shop in Wing village
which suffers from antisocial behaviour,
without sufficient police resource in the
area to tackle it. We are concerned that
granting this licence will bring about similar
problems on Stewkley Road. The opening
hours are of concern because selling until
10pm is likely to result in noise disturbance
late at night. We also feel that the licence
will cause an increase in revellers hanging
around the premises and causing a
disturbance and antisocial behaviour. And
while we appreciate that the application is
not to seek permission for a retail outlet,
we would like to make it clear that
Stewkley Road already has significant traffic
and parking issues which negatively impact
residents and endanger pedestrians and we
believe that adding another retailer will
exacerbate this problem.

The prevention of public nuisance

16/06/2020






